Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/29/2017 6:37:49 PM

First name: Brad

Last name: Ghent

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The benefits of this new training venue far outweigh any negative impacts. Currently the SSCV
participants are continually mixed with the skiing public, sometimes creating negative feelings toward our local
youth. This venue will allow further separation of the training from the more public use areas, especially during
the major event time periods such as the Burton Open.

It will also allow the potential for larger Alpine Skiing events to be held locally, not always in Beaver Creek. From
my understanding the venue will be homologated as a Ladies Super G and Giant Slalom that could be used for

World Cup events. This is exciting for the Town of Vail and the businesses therein.

We look forward to seeing this approved and moving forward.



